
 
 

WINTER ONLINE MARKETPLACE 

 
 

ATTENTION FAMILIES!! 

 Are you getting ready for holiday shopping? 
 Do you want to support your local businesses? 
 Wanting to stay socially distant and safe?  
 Interested to make purchases while fundraising for the school? 
 Want to stock up on some gift cards as exchange gifts? 
 Consider a personalized teacher experience with your children’s 

teachers? 

LOOK NO MORE! NEWCASTLE AUCTION TEAM 

BRINGS TO YOU THE:  

WINTER ONLINE MARKETPLACE 

December 7th-14th 

Website will go live on December 7th! Don’t forget to check back: 

https://newcastleptsa.schoolauction.net/winterauction/catalog  

Featuring gift cards to local shops, gift baskets, toys, teacher experiences, 
restaurant cards, and much more!! 

Questions? Contact auctionnewcastle2021@gmail.com: Sarika Sikka or Nicole Anderson 
 

 


